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          Appendix 5b 

 

PROPOSAL TO REPLACE RISTO KAUPPINEN AS THE MEMBER OF THE CENTRAL 

BOARD OF IFF 

 

Since Mr. Risto Kauppinen has decided to step down and handed in his resignation as 

IFF CB member after 18 years of membership, the Central Board of Finnish Floorball 

Federation has decided in the meeting held on the 21st of October 2014 to propose 

that the SSBL CB member Mr. Milan Rantakari should replace Mr. Kauppinen in the 

IFF CB. 

 

The SSBL CB hopes that the IFF Central Board will accept the nomination of Mr. Milan 

Rantakari to continue the work of Mr. Kauppinen as the SSBL representative in the 

CB, should the IFF CB decide to accept the proposal and bring the question forward 

for confirmation to the IFF General Assembly in Gothenburg, Sweden 2014. 

 

With kindest regards, 

 

 

On behalf of 

 

Finnish Floorball Federation 

Central Board 

 

 

 

Mervi Kilpikoski 

International Liaison 

Head of Association Activities 


